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	New Orange Line Safety Videos Released 
Metro has released two new Orange Line safety videos in preparation for the opening of the Orange Line Extension, expected to open in June 2012 to the Chatsworth train station. The themes of the two newest videos are “never drive, walk or bike on the busway” and “do not run red lights”, fitting into Metro’s Safety begins with you campaign. Metro’s Orange line safety page reminds riders to look and listen before crossing the busway and provides tips to stay safe while driving, walking and biking. Please click here to watch the newest Orange Line safety videos. 
http://www.metro.net/projects/orangeline/safety-begins-you/
http://www.metro.net/projects/orangeline/mole-safety-videos/
http://www.youtube.com/watch?feature=player_embedded&v=CmaAvuiL0HY
http://www.youtube.com/watch?feature=player_embedded&v=2gcE4mau2Fs#!
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